
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Construction: 
 Bituminous Streets 
 Sanitary Sewer 
 Watermain 
 Storm Sewer 
 Concrete Curb & Gutter 

 
Construction schedule: 

Start: July 16, 2024 
Fall Completion: November 1, 2024 
 
Final Completion: June 20, 2025 
 
City of Fairmont 
100 Downtown Plaza 
Fairmont, MN 56031 

Matt York, Director of Public Works/Utilities 
Phone: (507) 238-3942 
Email: myork@fairmont.org 

Tyler Cowing, Engineer 
Phone: (507) 238-3948 
Email: tcowing@fairmont.org 
 
 

Bolton & Menk, Inc. 
1501 South State Street, Suite 100 
Fairmont, MN  56031 
Phone: (507) 238-4738  
www.bolton-menk.com  
 
Troy Nemmers, P.E. 
Consultant City Engineer 
Cell Phone: (507) 236-9832 
E-mail: troy.nemmers@bolton-menk.com 
 
Derek Behrens 
Construction Representative (CPR) 
Cell Phone: (507) 236-7660 
E-mail: derek.behrens@bolton-menk.com 
 
 
Mensing Construction 
1115 North Main Street 
Blue Earth, MN  56013 

Park Street Construction Update 
May 9, 2025 

 
 Project Status 

With the construction season getting underway, work will be commencing 
again on Park Street to wrap up the reconstruction project.  This coming 
Monday, May 12th, the contractor will have the south end of Park St closed at 
the Albion Ave intersection to complete the remaining concrete work.  There 
will also be a curb and gutter section replaced midblock in front of 839 Park 
St during this time.  This work is being completed in preparation for the final 
lift of pavement to be placed.  The remaining pavement and sod placement 
are planned to be completed in the coming weeks, and additional updates 
will be given once they are scheduled. 

Park St will be open to local residents only from Monday May 12th to 
Thursday May 15th with the south end at Albion Ave being closed for 
planned construction.  Residential access will be maintained on Park St;   
we kindly ask that residents please access from the north end at the Budd 
St intersection during this time.  Albion Ave will remain open during this 
work. 

 

 Project Website 

Please visit and check the project website periodically for information 
regarding the construction progress and updates!  You can access the 
website by use of the link below.   

https://clients.bolton-menk.com/fairmontparkst2024/ 

Or on the City of Fairmont’s website under popular links. 

https://fairmont.org 
 
 

 Contacts 

Informational newsletters, such as this one, will be distributed periodically 
throughout the project. The city also has a website for this project. You can 
go to the website to sign up for notifications and look at project maps. If you 
have questions or concerns at any time, please contact Derek Behrens at the 
phone number or email address listed. 
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